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NLRB Changes Definition Of ‘Independent
Contractor'
January 29, 2019 Indianapolis

David Pryzbylski of the Indianapolis office was quoted in a Jan. 29
Society For Human Resource Management (SHRM) article, “NLRB
Changes Definition of ‘Independent Contractor’” regarding what the
effects may be from the National Labor Relations Board (NLRB)
broadening the standard for who is considered an independent contractor.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/nlrb-changes-definition-of-independent-contractor.aspx

